
Panda Class news…

Our final full week was full of many celebrations. 
Panda class displayed resilience and community 
spirit during our Sports Day. Everyone put in effort 
in all the games and the event was a success 
with all our parents and grownups cheering us 
along.

In English, Panda Class wrote and shared their 
own narratives of Traction Man. It is amazing to 
see what wonderful writers have grown this year. 
Children were excited to read their work aloud. 
We heard lots of creative and thoughtful ideas 
written in their stories.

The Ultimate assembly was a lovely way to mark 
the end of Year 1, pupils performed their favourite
poem and shared their special moments of the 
year. We saw lots of happy tears in the audience. 
What an AMAZING year it has been in Panda 
Class.

 

Updates from Sarah Jane

What another jam-packed week at Wood Wharf, 
our first ever whole school sports day took place 
on Tuesday, and we ventured to the sports hall 
at the new site (soon to be a permanent fixture 
for us). The enthusiasm, sportsmanship and 
community spirit were evident throughout the 
event, making it a memorable experience for 
everyone. It was particularly great to see so 
many parents join in too and get involved in the 
parent's race, smiling as they did! I am not sure 
about you, but I had sore legs after the sprint 
race!!

We held our first ever ‘Ultimate Assembly’ to 
mark Panda Class completing their time in Year 
One and prepare for the transition to Year two. 
Shireena made a very heartfelt speech which 
celebrated the class’s achievements and 
learning milestones from the year. It was again 
wonderful to see so many parents come along 
to join this significant moment in their child’s 
learning journey.

On Friday, Shireena, Hafsa and Brenna all met 
to do a full day of planning in preparation for the 
Autumn term. Mireia came over from Canon 
Barnett too, she is the English lead and has lots 
of amazing ideas to enhance our curriculum. 

We have also appointed some new members to 
our support staff team, Rahena and Mukta who 
will be joinig us from September!

We have started the big pack and can’t wait to 
get in the new site, I will be in touch with families 
over the summer to let you know about a day 
that you can pop in and say hi before the 
children return on the 9th!

12th July 2024



STAR OF THE WEEK

This week’s value is 

Respect

Panda Class’ stars: 

Noa

For respecting everyone's right to 
learn by participating in partner 
talk

Malcolm

For giving space to allow himself 
and others to make positive 
choices.

Blue Whale Class’ star:

Hanna

For showing respect to school 
equipment and resources.

For Tiger class’ star:

Idris

For showing respect by always 
using his manners

In recognition, all children have been 
given a certificate and their class mascot 
to take home for the weekend. We are 
looking to hearing about the adventures 
they get up to at the weekend.

Blue Whale and Tiger 
Class news…

This week has been a bittersweet time for both blue 
whale and tiger class. As they embark on their last 
full week of reception, they have also been 
preparing for their journey into year 1. The children 
took part in a shoebox workshop where they 
decorated a box that would best describe them. 
Each child’s box was personalised and made with 
love.

The children also participated in their first ever 
Mulberry Wood Wharf sports day. It was wonderful 
to see resilience, encouragement, and excitement in 
every child. Blue whale and tiger class are team 
players who support one another no matter what.

We are all excited to end the school year with 
receptions graduation next Tuesday, where we will 
celebrate and talk about all the achievements and 
learning that has taken place this year. We hope to 
see parent/carers there.

 



UPCOMING DATES TO 
REMEMBER

16th July – Early Years graduation at 
09:30am

16th July – attendance party (PM) invites 
coming soon

17th July – school closes at normal time for 
the summer holidays

9th September – School reopens

TABLE OF THE WEEK

Every week we reward 
children for positive behaviors 
around lunchtime, such as 
good manners, playing with 
the resources safely and with 
kindness, and trying new food. 
Well done to: 

• Younus 

• Khamiyah

• Inaya

• Ayat

ATTENDANCE

(Target 97%)

The winning 

Class this week is 

Panda Class 

95%

Blue Whale 90 %

Tiger 93 %

Fantastic Friday
Talent

Well done to Yashveer in 
Panda Class who showcased a 
stunning Piano performance 
to everyone in Talent Friday!
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